
St. Peter’s 
CHURCH OF ENGLAND PRIMARY SCHOOL  
  

 

Opening doors with learning, faith and care  FRIDAY 8TH DECEMBER 2023 
 

 

WHOOPS-A-DAISY ANGEL 
We are very excited to share the Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 
production of ‘Whoops A Daisy’ with all our families next week. 
Performances take place at 2pm on Tuesday, 10.45am and 4pm 
on Wednesday with doors opening 30 mins before each 
performance. Please enter for all performances via the rear gate 
(by the dining room) where the PTFA will be on hand to serve 
refreshments. Please bring your tickets with you as this will 
speed up entry, however if these are mislaid a master list will be 
available on the door.  
 

SHARE A CHRISTMAS MESSAGE 

Tonight, learners have bought home a Christmas shape to share 
a Christmas message with the rest of the school. As an 
alternative to traditional Christmas cards, we encourage 
learners to share a thought/ message with the whole class 
through reading out their message and hanging it on our 
Christmas tree for all to see. In previous years we have offered 
families the opportunity to make a charity donation in lieu of 
Christmas cards, however with the cost of living we have 
decided not to host a school collection this year. If any of our 
families would like to give to a charity of their choice in lieu of 
cards they are, of course, more than welcome to do so and 
many good causes can be found through the Justgiving website.  
 

UPCOMING EVENTS 
Key Stage 2 Christmas Carol Concert:  Key stage 2 parents and 
carers are invited to join us for our annual Carol Service on 
Wednesday 20th December 2023, 9.30am at St. Peter’s Church. 
Space is limited so we kindly ask that no more than 2 members 
of each family attend the service. The Church have kindly agreed 
to open their doors from 8.45am to allow parents/carers to 
come in from the cold straight after drop-off at school. 
Christmas Dinner: We are currently taking pre-orders for 
Christmas Dinner via this link: 
https://forms.office.com/e/JbVd56ULfn with payment for 
meals (if applicable) through ParentPay.  
Open Door Friday: On Friday 22nd December 2023, 
parents/carers are invited into school for our final open door 
event of 2023 from 1.30pm. You are invited to come and see 
what children have been learning this term and pupils are able 
to be collected early after you have had chance to look at their 
amazing adventures from this half-term. Please don't worry if 
you are not able to make it at 1.30pm, we are open until normal 
time and after school club is on as normal. 

 

DATES FOR THE DIARY 
 

* Please see individual letters for more 
information 

02.0  

09.12.23 FREE Narnia Experience 

See dojo for more information 
 

10.12.23 PTFA Christmas Elf 

Workshop 

17. 

12.12.23 Reception and KS1 

Christmas Play @ 2pm 

MAT  

12.12.23 PTFA Preloved Toy 

Collection 

 

13.12.23 Reception and KS1 

Christmas Play @ 10.45am  
 

13.12.23 Reception and KS1 

Christmas Play @ 4pm 
 

14.12.23 Flourish Christmas 

Adventure Morning 
 

19.12.23 KS2 Visit to the New Vic 
Theatre 

 

20.12.23 Reception and KS1 visit to 
Adventure Farm 

 

20.12.23 Key Stage 2 Christmas Carol 

Service @ St. Peter’s Church  
 

21.12.23 Christmas Dinner and 

Jumper Day 
 

21.12.23 Jolly Jumper Day  

(Non Uniform) 
 

22.12.23 

 

 

08.01.24 

 

08.01.24 

Open Door Friday from 

1.30pm  

 

Pupils Return to School 

 

Y4/Y5 Swimming Lessons 

https://forms.office.com/e/JbVd56ULfn

